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September 2, 2022 
 
 
Dear Commission Members and Common Council Members: 
 
Attached you will find the petition application to change the area west of the train tracks 
on the Forest Hills Golf Course property from residential to Public and Semi – Public.  
 
This request would be consistent to zoning of other Parks in the City of La Crosse. This 
zoning change would allow for the Parks and Recreation Department to carry out its long-
term goals of improvements/additions to the space along with much needed maintenance. 
 
Examples of improvements/additions to the space include: 
 

 Rebuilding of existing tennis courts and making them accessible 

 Rebuilding of existing parking lot and improving storm water infrastructure 

 Addition on New Clubhouse on the Old Clubhouse Site 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 


